In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Student Teaching Application Deadline for Spring Semester
- · Comment on the Health and Wellness Center Plans
- · New Round of Employment Scams

General Announcements

- · Lauren Adams Live @ Studio Visits!
- · Play 'Angry Word,' A New Game Invented By Openhym Residents
- Museum Reception for 'Twenty'
- · Student Senate Meeting Agenda 9/21/2011
- · Team Trivia at Herrick Library
- · Get ready to Party in Pink!
- · ITS Faculty/Staff Trainings
- · Horse to Holler
- · Allegany County Health Department Hosting Flu Clinic
- · Environmentally Friendly Printing Practices
- · 24-Style Tai Chi
- · Concert: Paul De Ritter Quintet Music Through the Ages
- · 'The Belle of Amherst' in Angelica

What's Hannening?

More Events

| What's Happening? | | More Events |
|--|--|---|
| TODAY | TOMORROW | FRIDAY |
| 1:00 ***Walk-In Hours*** - Career Development Center 4:30 First Year MFA Presentations 6:00 Women's Ways of Leading • Register for Horse to Holler Hike | 9:30 24-Style Tai Chi 11:30 Passionately Pink for the Cure Planning Meetings 12:10 Bergren Forum - 'Three Cheers for Union & Lincoln' 1:00 ***Walk-In Hours*** - Career Development Center | FRIDAY 1:00 Final Episode of 'All My Children' 1:30 Women's Ways of Leading 8:00 Nevins Movie: 'The Hangover 2' 10:00 Comedy: Inside Joke Films 11:00 Nevins Movie: 'The Hangover 2' |
| | 5:15 The Road to Becoming an Accidental Entrepreneur 5:30 Informational meeting on Istanbul 2012 class 7:00 9/22 - Volleyball at Keuka - 7pm • Register for Horse to Holler Hike | · Register for Horse to Holler Hike |

Student Teaching Application Deadline for Spring Semester

If you are planning to Student Teach in the spring semester of 2012 you need to fill out and submit a Student Teaching Application to the Division of Education by Friday, Sept. 30, 2011. Applications will be distributed by faculty and are also available at the Division Secretary's office, 333 Myers Hall.

Submitted by: Cathy Allen

back to top Send Email Reminder

Comment on the Health and Wellness Center Plans

The Health & Wellness Center design is progressing and the drawings can be seen at http://our.alfred.edu/con...

Please let us know if you have any comments by Monday, September 26, via e-mail to **neiderbach@alfred.edu** Use the subject line: comment on health and wellness center.

Link: Health and Wellness Center Concept Drawings

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

New Round of Employment Scams

Please be advised, a number of students have reportedly received e-mails from employers stating that the Career Development Center sent the employer the student's resume. The Career Development Center does not forward resumes to employers without consent. Therefore, these are scams phishing for additional information.

If you receive such e-mails, please forward them to the **cdc@alfred.edu** for evaluation and to be processed (blocked) by ITS.

Thank you

Submitted by: Mark McFadden

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lauren Adams Live @ Studio Visits!

Join us for our first STUDIO VISITS lecture and talk show this Wednesday, Sept. 21, from 9-11 a.m. in Nevins, Powell Campus Center.

This week we are welcoming artist Lauren Adams from St. Louis to the stage. Lauren Frances Adams is an artist from North Carolina who currently resides in St. Louis, Missouri. Lauren's artwork primarily features painting, drawing, printmaking and sometimes video and performance in the context of installation works. Her interests include political propaganda, the history of decorative arts, and the work of the Russian Revolutionary artists of the early 20th century.

To learn more about Lauren or Studio Visits go to the SV Web site http://austudiovisits.wor... or to http://www.lfadams.com/.

All SV events are free and open to the public.

Link: Studio Visits

Submitted by: Michelle Illuminato

back to top Send Email Reminder

Play 'Angry Word,' A New Game Invented By Openhym Residents

You've heard of ANGRY BIRDS! Now play ANGRY WORDS, a life-sized version of the popular bird-slinging game with an educational lesson built in!

Join us Wednesday from 5:30-6:30 p.m. on the Openhym Lawn as we slingshot the birds (free speech) across the lawn and knock over the pigs (speech not protected by freedom of speech). You'll have so much fun, you won't even feel the pain of learning new stuff.

\$50 prize for the winning contestant! Sponsored by Openhym's Drawn to Diversity Living-Learning Community.

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano

back to top Send Email Reminder

Museum Reception for 'Twenty'

The Schein-Joseph International Museum of Ceramic Art at Alfred is hosting a reception for "Twenty." This ceramic art exhibition celebrates the Museum's 20th anniversary.

Thursday, Sept. 22, 4:30 - 6 p.m., top floor of Binns-Merrill Hall; there will be cake.

Link: http://ceramicsmuseum.alfred.edu/exhibitions/

Submitted by: Susan Kowalczyk

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 9/21/2011

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 9/21/2011

Attachment: Student_Senate_Meeting_Agenda_09.21.2011.doc

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

Team Trivia at Herrick Library

Join us for some friendly competition in the BookEnd at Herrick Library. Come with a team, or come on your own! Prizes for the top three teams.

Link: Team Trivia September 24

Attachment: **Team_Trivia_Poster_sept_2011.pdf**

Submitted by: Ellen Bahr

back to top Send Email Reminder

Get ready to Party in Pink!

Tickets go on sale Friday from 11 a.m.-1:30 p.m. in Powell Campus Center for the first-ever Party in Pink Zumbathon at Alfred University. All proceeds benefit the Susan G Komen Foundation for breast cancer awareness and research to find a cure. The Zumbathon is sponsored by the Passionately Pink for the Cure Committee at Alfred University.

Buy your ticket, wear your pink and show up from 1-4 p.m. Oct. 9 at McLane Center, ready to party for a good cause! Three Zumba instructors will be on hand to lead you through three hours of dancing.

Advance sale tickets are \$15 each; tickets at the door the day of the event will be \$20 each.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

ITS Faculty/Staff Trainings

ITS is pleased to offer the following trainings during the month of September:

Blackboard: AU's Online Course Management System

Wednesday 9/21, 1 - 2 p.m.

Microsoft Office 2010 Overview

This training may be helpful to anyone who received a new Windows computer over the summer.

Thursday 9/22, 2 - 3 p.m.

Microsoft Office 2011 Overview (Mac)

This training may be helpful to anyone who received a new Mac computer over the summer.

Monday 9/26, 11 a.m. - Noon

Microsoft Excel 2010: Advanced Features

This training covers pivot tables, workbook linking, sharing, and more.

Thursday 9/29, 10 - 11 a.m.

Turning Point Student Response (Clickers)

Attendees will learn how to give a presentation and will participate in a fun demonstration.

Thursday 9/29, 2 - 3 p.m.

All trainings will be held in 306 Perlman Hall. If you would like to sign up for one of these sessions, please contact Meghanne Freivald at 607.871.2363 or via e-mail.

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald

back to top Send Email Reminder

Horse to Holler

Join WILD About Alfred on Sunday, Oct. 9 for Horse to Holler!

This 7.5 mile-trail hike will take you from the equestrian center, around Foster Lake, and through state forest land, finishing at the Pollywogg Holler "eco-lodge." At the finish line, enjoy the Holler's one-of-a-kind atmosphere and its famous wood-fired pizza.

Pre-registration is required (\$10 for AU students, \$20 for everyone else) and you must register by Monday, Oct. 3.

Register at http://www.my.alfred.edu/...

Link: http://www.my.alfred.edu/csi

Submitted by: Jennifer Enke

back to top Send Email Reminder

Allegany County Health Department Hosting Flu Clinic

The Allegany County Health Department will be hosting a Flu Clinic on Thursday, Sept. 29 from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. in the Knight Club. The cost is \$33 but be sure to bring your insurance information as most will cover the vaccine.

This clinic is open to all AU employees and students.

AU Students - You can make an appointment at any time to get your flu shot at the AU Health Center - 607.871.2400.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Environmentally Friendly Printing Practices

This semester, AU's libraries and computer labs have implemented a Managed Printing Program for students. This initiative is intended to promote and support green efforts on campus.

In addition, ITS is pleased to offer a workshop on environmentally friendly printing practices. This session will explain several aspects of Student Print Management and provide paper-saving printing tips.

This session will be held on Tuesday, Sept. 27 from 12:20 to 1:10 p.m. in the Training Center in Howell Hall (side entrance). All students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend; reservations are not necessary.

For more information on Print Management, please visit the Print Management Web page.

Link: Print Management

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald

back to top Send Email Reminder

24-Style Tai Chi

Learn to play 24-style Tai Chi and Swimming Dragon form, now through Oct. 28, every Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday. Two sesseions of each day will be available.

Morning session will be from 9:30 to 11 a.m. in front of village bandstand or the lobby of the second floor in MacLane Center (if it rains). The place for evening session is to be announced.

For more information call 607.871.2762 or 607.871.2763.

Submitted by: Jing Zhu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Concert: Paul De Ritter Quintet - Music Through the Ages

Thursday, Sept. 22 at 7 p.m.

Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585-593-3410

Join us as regional musicians in the Paul De Ritter Quintet feature music from a variety of historical periods and genres performed on brass, woodwind, string, and percussion instruments.

The Renaissance, Baroque, Classical, and Modern periods will dominate the first half of the concert, swinging into Jazz during the second half of the program. This can be a participatory program with audience "volunteers" taking their first trumpet lesson!

This library-sponsored program is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

'The Belle of Amherst' in Angelica

The Angelica Players will present a one-night performance of "The Belle of Amherst" by William Luce on Friday, Sept. 23 at 7 p.m. at the Angelica Free Library.

The Belle of Amherst delicately explores the life of America's greatest woman poet at various stages in her experience from the age of 15, when she was full of hope and success, until she died at 56, a virtual recluse with her door closed against society. Her life is recreated with liberal excerpts from her poetry and by the method of her playing the roles of her father, teacher and friends.

The evening's performance features the talents of Annie Wright, veteran community theater actress of Warsaw. The production is directed by Wright's theater colleague and peer, Mary Eckstein.

Tickets are \$4 and can be purchased at the door or in advance at The Angelica Sweet Shop, by e-mailing **info@angelicaplayers.com**, or calling 585.466.3787.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews